
Art at 
Padgate

Next steps…
Where will you go next? 

We will help you with your 
choices…There are many 
options that your GCSE 

Art and Design course can 
lead to… Mock Exam

You will be given a 
selection of themes to 
work on and a designated 
time scale to produce a 
piece of work. You will 
need to be organised and 
committed to working 
outside of the lesson. 

Art visits
We aim to take you to see 
original artwork created by 
the masters. This maybe a 
local or national art gallery. 

We will also invite artists in to 
talk to you about their work 

so you can make connections 
with your own future 

A04 Present
Present a personal and 
meaningful response, 
showing your creative 
journey throughout.

A03 Record
Record observations and 

insights relevant to 
intentions as work 

progresses

A01 Develop
Developing ideas through 
investigations including a 
range of artists, designers 
and themes.

A02 Refine
Refine work by exploring 

ideas, techniques, 
processes media and 

materials.

Coursework
As soon as you start Year 
10 you will start your 
GCSE coursework, you 
will look at a range of 
artists and themes to 
support this breadth of 
work.Workshops

Explore a range of 
practical based workshops 

to experiment with 
recording and media.

Baseline 
test
Formal elements and 
recording are fundamental 
to any artists learning 
journey. You will build on 
your knowledge, skills and 
understanding from Key 
Stage 3.

GCSE 10-11 
Learning 
journey


